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JTUSHE Exhibits

From: Bradford Rice <bradford_rice@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 6:41 PM
To: JTUSHE Exhibits
Subject: Student Success for Underrepresented Students in Higher Education

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Legislature. Use caution clicking any links or attachments. 
 
Chair Alonso León and Members of the Joint Task Force On Student Success for Underrepresented Students 
in Higher Education: 
 
My name is Bradford Rice and I live in Little Rock Arkansas As a former student I am writing to ask that you 
support and fund programs for historically underrepresented student groups. While not a member of one of 
these groups, I believe they need greater support in their educational, emotional and spiritual growth while 
attending the University of Oregon. Far too many of these students are falling through the cracks and are not 
able to complete the goals that brought them to the university. As university, a state and a people, we are 
obligated to meet the needs of all student groups and ensure no one is left out. Thank you for the opportunity 
to share. 
 
Brady Rice   
503.201.7595  


